
From: Jenny Lapham
To: "Tabitha"
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 718354
Date: Friday, 21 June 2019 04:15:00 p.m.

Dear Tabitha
 
I refer to your e-mail requesting the Chief Executive’s salary for the 2017/18 year and also the
2018/19 year.  In relation to the 2017/18 you are advised that this information has already been
provided to your organisation, however, for you convenience I have attached a link to the
2017/18 Annual Report.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0011/688943/Annual-Report-2018-
Section-3.pdf
 
In regards to the 2018/19 salary, this will be available in Council’s annual report when it is
released.  A link will be provided at that time.  Therefore you request is declined pursuant to
section 17 (d) of the LGOIMA, as it will soon be made publicly available. 
 
As we have declined to provide some of the information at this time, you have the right to seek a
review of this decision by the Office of the Ombudsman.
 
Regards
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 
From: Tabitha <tabitha@taxpayers.org.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 4:31 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 718354
 

Tabitha has submitted a LGOIMA request - 718354.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
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Good Afternoon, This is a request for information under the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 regarding remuneration of Chief Executive at Council.
I am requesting the precise salary of your CE for the 2017/ 18 financial year.I am
requesting the precise salary of your CE for the current (2018/ 19) financial year. While
this financial year is not yet finished, instead of sending two separate LGOIMA requests I
am seeking this information now.

File attachment (file name)
No file uploaded

Name
Tabitha Lorck

Email address
tabitha@taxpayers.org.nz

Mailing address
tabitha@taxpayers.org.nz

Contact phone number

Do you wish to have your name withheld from publication
Yes
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